[bookmark: OLE_LINK10][bookmark: OLE_LINK11]SIDS Awareness Month 2023 Post-Webinar Survey: Pop-Up Message

The following message, with a link to the survey, will be added to the “chat” for the meeting just before it concludes; the message and link will also appear as a “pop up” when an attendee closes the webinar. Those who are interested can choose to take the survey. Please note that the pop-up message is not editable.

Thank you for attending the webinar. Please Click continue
to participate in a short survey.
You will be leaving zoom.us to access the external link below. 
LINK
Are you sure you want to leave zoom.us? 
[Continue]  [Stay on zoom.us]

